
WRITTEN NOTICE OF THE BOARD OF LICENSED PROFESSIONAL COUNSELORS  
AMENDMENT TO 201 KAR 36:050. Complaint Management Process.  

  FILED WITH THE LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH COMMISSION ON 10/11/2024. 
THE OFFICIAL COPY OF THESE PROPOSED NEW ADMINISTRATIVE REGULATIONS MAY BE LOCATED ON THE LRC WEBSITE AT 

https://legislature.ky.gov/Law/kar/Pages/default.aspx 
 
 

A public hearing on this administrative regulation shall be held on Friday, December 27, 2024, at 1:00 PM, at the Mayo-Underwood 
Building, Room 127CW, 500 Mero Street, Frankfort, Kentucky.  Individuals interested in being heard at this hearing shall notify this 
agency in writing by five (5) workdays prior to the hearing, of their intent to attend. If no notification of intent to attend the hearing 
was received by that date, the hearing may be cancelled. A transcript of the public hearing will not be made unless a written request 
for a transcript is made. If you do not wish to be heard at the public hearing, you may submit written comments on the proposed 
administrative regulation. Written comments shall be accepted through December 31, 2024. Send written notification of intent to be 
heard at the public hearing or written comments on the proposed administrative regulation to the contact person by using the PPC 
public comment portal at the address listed below. 
 
A second public hearing on this administrative regulation shall also be held on Tuesday, January 28, 2025, at 11:00 AM, at the Mayo-
Underwood Building, Room 127CW, 500 Mero Street, Frankfort, Kentucky.  Individuals interested in being heard at this hearing shall 
notify this agency in writing by five (5) workdays prior to the hearing, of their intent to attend. If no notification of intent to attend 
the hearing was received by that date, the hearing may be cancelled. A transcript of the public hearing will not be made unless a 
written request for a transcript is made. If you do not wish to be heard at the public hearing, you may submit written comments on 
the proposed administrative regulation. Written comments shall continue to be accepted through January 31, 2025. Send written 
notification of intent to be heard at the public hearing or written comments on the proposed administrative regulation to the 
contact person by using the PPC public comment portal at the address listed below. 
 
 
CONTACT PERSON:  
Name: Sara Boswell Janes 
Title: Staff Attorney III 
Agency: Department of Professional Licensing, Office of Legal Services 
Address: 500 Mero Street, 2 NC WK#2 
Phone Number: (502) 782-2709 (office) 
Fax: (502) 564-4818 
 

https://legislature.ky.gov/Law/kar/Pages/default.aspx

